Dear Sir/Madam,

| am a resident of Sisters, Oregon. One of the few and wonderful venues in Sisters, is the Sisters Theatre. Itis a very well
managed and architecturally designed for an enjoyable experience viewing movies and documentaries. The owners are so friendly
and the environment is always clean, the food/popcorn delicious and the viewing of each space a great way to enjoy movies with
friends and especially, my sister. We have loved going to movies together since we could walk and not having this theatre has been
very hard on us and the community. Covid has been so lonely and hard on all of us and the loss of lives, unbearable. The joy of
watching movies helps us to escape to another time. Sisters Theatre is an important part of this community and sorely missed.
Please help keep this venue alive in Sisters. All the best, Diane Hodgson



